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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
TO : THE DEPUTY ADMINISTRATOR, ASSISTANT ADMINISTRATORS,

DEPARTMENT MANAGERS, PROJECT MANAGERS, REGIONAL
IRRIGATION MANAGERS, PROVINCIAL IRRIGATION
OFFICERS AND ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

SUBJECT: RETURN OF THE PREPARATION FOR THE PROJECT
PREPARATORY TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE (PPTA)TO PDI
(FOR PARTICIPATORY IRRIGATION MANAGEMENT SECTOR
PROJECT ) _

For the information and guidance of all concerned, effective March 3,
2006, the preparation for the Project Preparatory Technical Assistance on
the proposed Participatory Irrigation Management Sector Project (PIMSP
formerly ISRP) which is proposed for ADB assistance has been returned
to the Project Development and Implementation Sector.

In connection to this, you are hereby directed to address and forward to
the Project Development Department all communications, documents and

other concerns relative to the above mentioned project.

For compliance.

ZAZAR H. USIS

1mstrator
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